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You can't militarize space. This one rule has led to decades of peaceful development of space programs
worldwide. However, increasing resource scarcity and a changing climate on Earth's surface is causing some
interested parties to militarize, namely India, the North American Union, and the Sinese Federation.

The discovery of a strange artifact by Dr. Alayna Wong precipitates a crisis. What appears to be a hitherto
undiscovered comet is soon revealed to be an alien structure on a cometary trajectory toward the sun. Now
there is a race between countries to see who can study and control the artifact dubbed the "Solar Express"
before it perhaps destroys itself.

Leading the way for the North American Union is Alayna's friend, Captain Christopher Tavoian, one of the
first shuttle pilots to be trained for combat in space. But, as the alien craft gets closer to its destination, it
begins to alter the surface of the sun in strange new ways, ways that could lead Alayna to revolutionary
discoveries-provided Chris can prevent war from breaking out as he navigates among the escalating tensions
between nations.

Solar Express is a thrilling, new, hard science fiction novel from New York Times bestselling author L. E.
Modesitt, Jr.
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From reader reviews:

William Pare:

The guide with title Solar Express has lot of information that you can discover it. You can get a lot of gain
after read this book. This kind of book exist new knowledge the information that exist in this reserve
represented the condition of the world currently. That is important to yo7u to be aware of how the
improvement of the world. This book will bring you throughout new era of the syndication. You can read the
e-book on the smart phone, so you can read the idea anywhere you want.

Frank Arnett:

A lot of people always spent their very own free time to vacation or go to the outside with them loved ones
or their friend. Were you aware? Many a lot of people spent they will free time just watching TV, or even
playing video games all day long. If you wish to try to find a new activity this is look different you can read
any book. It is really fun in your case. If you enjoy the book you read you can spent the whole day to reading
a book. The book Solar Express it is very good to read. There are a lot of individuals who recommended this
book. These people were enjoying reading this book. In the event you did not have enough space to deliver
this book you can buy the particular e-book. You can m0ore effortlessly to read this book from your smart
phone. The price is not too costly but this book offers high quality.

Debra Palacios:

Precisely why? Because this Solar Express is an unordinary book that the inside of the book waiting for you
to snap it but latter it will distress you with the secret the idea inside. Reading this book beside it was
fantastic author who also write the book in such awesome way makes the content on the inside easier to
understand, entertaining method but still convey the meaning entirely. So , it is good for you because of not
hesitating having this anymore or you going to regret it. This unique book will give you a lot of advantages
than the other book have such as help improving your skill and your critical thinking means. So , still want to
hold off having that book? If I were being you I will go to the e-book store hurriedly.

Jennifer Klein:

Do you have something that you prefer such as book? The publication lovers usually prefer to opt for book
like comic, brief story and the biggest the first is novel. Now, why not attempting Solar Express that give
your enjoyment preference will be satisfied by reading this book. Reading routine all over the world can be
said as the method for people to know world far better then how they react toward the world. It can't be
explained constantly that reading routine only for the geeky particular person but for all of you who wants to
be success person. So , for all you who want to start looking at as your good habit, you can pick Solar
Express become your starter.
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